
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Newsletter  
Bexton Primary School and Nursery 

www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs. E. Armstrong 

 

Friday 29th November 2024 

Upcoming dates for your diary… 

• Saturday 30th November: 
Knutsford Christmas Light Switch 
on Yr,5&6 

• Wednesday 4th December:  
Children’s Christmas Lunch and 
Christmas Jumper Day 

• Wednesday 4th December: 

Christmas Lights Extravaganza      

5-7pm 

• Thursday 5th December: 

Year 1 walk to Knutsford Methodist 

Church 

• Friday 6th December: 

Year 4 Anglo Saxon Day 

• Monday 9th December: 

Infant Nativity Dress Rehearsal 

• Tuesday 10th December: 

Infant Nativity, younger children 
welcome (10am) 

• Wednesday 11th December: 
Nursery Christmas Singalong 
(9:30am) 

• Wednesday 11th December: 
Infant Nativity (2pm) Adults only 

• Wednesday 18th December: 
KS2 Christmas concert-
1:30pm/6:00pm @ St John’s 

• Thursday 19th December: 
Year 6 Choir at Beechwood, Tabley 
Road 11am 

• Thursday 19th December 
Christmas Class Parties 

• Friday 20th December: 
Break up for Christmas 

END of Term Holiday 

• Monday 6th January 2025: 

INSET DAY 

• Tuesday 7th January: 

Children return to school 

• Friday 24th January: 

FOBS Cinema Night 

• Friday 14th February: 

Break up for half term 

 

 This week’s important information! 

Lights Switch On - Saturday 30th November 
Our amazing Year 5 and 6 choir are performing on Saturday at the Knutsford Lights 
Switch On. They will be performing on the stage at 4.30pm in Canute Square and we 
would love to see you there to support them if you can make it. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Wednesday 4th December the children are invited to dress down and to wear their 
Christmas jumper. It will also be the children’s Christmas lunch that day. Please click 
on the link for the Christmas lunch menu. If your child does not want a Christmas 
lunch the kitchen will still be serving pasta. Sandwiches are also available for Year 3 
to 6.https://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/page/school-meals  

 

Year 1 walk to Knutsford Methodist Church 

Please make sure you have completed the permission form on your Scopay account 
for your child to walk to Knutsford Methodist Church, if you have not done so already. 

 

Donations for Christmas Lights Extravaganza 

A last reminder to send in your bottles, chocolates and cupola contributions by 
Tuesday 3rd December so our volunteers can organise their stalls in time for the 
Christmas Lights Extravaganza event. Thank you in advance for all your generous 
support. 

 

Nativity Tickets 

Nativity tickets will have been sent home with the children in their book bags today. If 
you would like to order extra tickets then please use this link. Please be aware these 
will be issued on a first come first serve basis and there is limited availability. 

 

Christmas Lights Extravaganza 

Ticket ordering is now closed on Scopay. If you would like to purchase tickets or 
prepaid cards then please visit the school office. We can only accept card payments as 
we are a cashless school. 

 

Anglo Saxon 

Year 4 Anglo-Saxon themed day is on Friday 6th December. Please remember the 
children are to come dressed up as an Anglo-Saxon. For more information, please see 
this PDF: What the Anglo Saxons Wore 
 

http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/
https://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/page/school-meals
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zUF04thIzkqY2_eg5FAfBYf71lqQpVtPlurzg5-tcEhUMjdHS0FGTDlMSlowSlRDNVNNRUFVR05VOS4u
https://www.lincolnmuseum.com/assets/downloads/Week_Five_-_Investigate_What_the_Anglo-Saxons_Wore_%28to_be_uploaded_for_6th_May%29.pdf


School Council 
The School Council team have been working incredibly hard over the past few weeks to 
establish clear actions aimed at improving school provisions for everyone. They have 
embraced their responsibilities with great dedication and are currently collaborating with Mrs. 
Armstrong to implement a range of initiatives. These include raising awareness of various 
charities, organising fundraising efforts to support school equipment and planning memorable 
experiences for children across all year groups. We are very proud of their hard work and 
commitment! 

 

Football 

On Tuesday, our Boys' Football team finally got their season underway. They had waited 
patiently for their first match, and it was certainly worth the wait! End to end, incredible 
goals, stunning defending, wonderful team play...it had everything. The team spirit and the 
work rate were excellent, and we're delighted to say that the boys defeated a very good 
Egerton side. What a great start to their season! Thank you so much to all of their adults 
for supporting us and coordinating transport. 

 

. 

Year 1 Science 

Year 1 took part in a melting investigation in science this week. The children each melted an 
ice cube using body heat from their hands. We then saved our frozen toys that had been 
trapped in ice! We tested cold water, warm water and a hairdryer to see which would melt the 
frozen toys the quickest.  

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Science 

Year 6 loved constructing complete circuits using light 
bulbs and switches-especially when it worked! They are 
also now using the correct symbols for each component 
in their work. The next step will involve variations 
within the circuits. 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Thank you, Maxwell and Henry for your lovely books! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

We have raised an incredible £1,130 from the 

school disco, thank you so much for all your 

support. The funds raised will go towards the 

replacement of the Astro Turf.  

 


